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‘Let us have confidence, then, and approach God's throne,  

where there is grace. There we will receive mercy and find grace 

              to help us just when we need it. 

              Hebrews 4:16 (GNT) 
 
We wish you all a blessed 2018! That you may confidently approach God’s throne to thank Him,  
but also to receive mercy and help in the difficult moments (Hebr. 4:16). What a special year 2017 
became for us with richly blessed Healing Words events.  
 
Highlights 2017 
* May 13 – First Womens Meeting in Holland with lunch (see Newsletter 5, July 2017) 

* November 11 – Second Womens Meeting with lunch. Again a special and blessed ‘Come Closer’ 

Meeting. With about 60 ladies we enjoyed singing, listening and being silent in the 
presence of God.  

* Early December we were in an Old People’s Home in Sneek. With a 

new program with well-known Johannes de Heer hymns. We had precious 
contact with the clients, they recognized the familiar old songs and sang 
with us. A co-worker commented that it was striking that all were so 
attentive and quiet. A lady who, when she was young, sang together with 

her sister was visibly touched.  

* December 25 (Christmas Day) we sang 

Christmas carols in Herbergier Ermelo at 8.00 
AM. People with memory problems are living 
there. Precious responses, recognition on 
faces, an unforgettable experience! For this 
occasion some family members and a friend 
who works there joined us. 

   
 

Will you join us on Tuesday Evening February 20, 2018?  
NEW  Program – evening meeting 
For the first time on D.V. Tuesday February 20 2018 we organize an evening meeting with a new 
program. But the theme ‘Come Closer’, is for all meetings the main topic. Regularly we hear that ‘to just 
enjoy’, the peace and silence, to ‘come closer’, to be in God’s presence, blesses those present. 
Someone said: “It is ‘safe’, you don’t have to do anything. Not to share in groups or pray together, you 
can just ‘be’. And rest close to Jesus”. Again we are happy to rent the hall at Open Doors (Ermelo). 
Arrivals are from 19.00 hours and the program starts at 19.30 hours. Reservation is free, but necessary 
due to available seating. There is a collection for the costs of the evening. Make your reservation at our 
renewed website www.healingwords.nl (via special button you’ll find a reservation form) or send an  
e-mail to info@healingwords.nl and include your Name and Telephone number. 
 
Suze six months to Aruba 
Suze and her husband visit Aruba for six months in 2018 (March till September). Their oldest son and his wife and 
little son of almost 2 years live there. Soon they are expecting their second child. It will be a special time for all of 
them. But for Healing Words it means no activities in these months. So February 20 is a great opportunity to enjoy 
our first Dutch evening meeting! 
 
Already now we do have plans for a Third Womens Meeting with lunch in November 2018. More information will 
follow later in the year.  
 

 
We desire also in 2018 to share His Healing Words through sharing from God’s Word, worship and 
prayer. It is a great privilege to serve the Lord and see Him at work! 
 
Thanks so much for your involvement with Healing Words and us! 
 
May God bless you,  
Suze en Anneke 
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